
 

 

                                                                                    

PSEG LONG ISLAND 

HOME COMFORT 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 

Document #:  HC 2022-05 

Announcement Date:  October 3, 2022 
 

RE: 2022 Return to Weekly In-Person Open House 
 
Dear Home Comfort Partners: 
 
PSEG Long Island is pleased to announce that we are resuming in-person open house events for contractors seeking additional 
assistance in navigating Home Comfort programs.  
 
The Home Comfort open house will be held most Friday mornings from 9 am to 10 am at the TRC office at 395 North Service 
Road, Suite 409, Melville, NY 11747 starting this Friday, October 7.  
 
Members of our Residential and Commercial energy efficiency teams will be available to assist and answer any program 
related questions you may have. 
 
Please remember you can still get support at the weekly Virtual Open House meetings held on most Friday mornings, also from 
9 am to 10 am.  You can also contact myself or Joshua Ebner Joshua.Ebner@pseg.com with related questions. 
 
On behalf of myself and the entire Home Comfort team, thank you for your participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan Tham 

 
Jonathan Tham 
Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 
Jonathan.Tham@pseg.com 

516.289.6960 
 

Let’s Get Back to Business  
Please join us for our 8th Energy Efficiency Conference Thursday, November 3, 2022 

www.energizelongisland.com 
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